7.7 (a)(b)

Pilon, Janet

Subject: Hamilton Urban Boundary expansion

From: Brian Maynard

Sent: Monday, February 3, 2025 12:01 PM

To: clerk@hamilton.ca; Office of the Mayor Officeofthe.Mayor@hamilton.ca; Wilson, Alex

<Alex.Wilson@hamilton.ca>

Subject: Hamilton Urban Boundary expansion

Hello,

I would like to add my support in backing the City's position against any urban boundary expansion. I do not feel taxpayers should be on the hook for the costs of boundary expansion so that land speculators can profit. I believe brownfield development within the City's current boundary makes the most sense to accommodate housing needs.

Thank you,

Brian Maynard, Dundas